DURHAM COUNTY COUNCIL

At a Meeting of Area General Licensing and Registration Sub-Committee (Central
and East Durham) held in Council Chamber, Council Offices, Chester-le-Street on
Wednesday 16 February 2011 at 10.00 am

Present:

Councillor C Carr (Chair)

Members of the Committee:
Councillors D Boyes, R Liddle, M Plews and D Stoker

Apologies:
Apologies for absence were received from Councillors B Arthur, P Gittins and R Todd

Also Present:

C Greenlay (Legal Officer), G Keay (Licensing Team Leader) and P Nicholson
(Committee Services Officer)

1 Declarations of Interest (if any).
There were no declarations of interest.
2 Minutes of the meetings held on 8 December 2010 and 5 January 2011.
The Minutes of the Meetings held on 8 December 2010 and 5 January 2011, were

confirmed by the Sub-Committee as a correct record and were signed by the
Chairman.

3 Such other business as, in the opinion of the Chairman of the meeting, is of
sufficient urgency to warrant consideration.

The Chair asked whether there was any other business to be considered during the
public part of the meeting. No additional items or matters were raised.

4 Any resolution relating to the exclusion of the public during the discussion of
items containing exempt information.

Resolved:

That under Section 100 A (4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be
excluded from the meeting for the following item of business on the grounds that it
involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in Paragraphs 3 and
5 of Schedule 12A to the said Act.



Hackney Carriage Driver Licence.

The Chair welcomed the Licence Holder to the meeting and introductions were
made.

Consideration was given to the Report of the Director of Neighbourhood Services in
respect of any action necessary regarding the Licence Holder's Hackney Carriage
Driver Licence. The Licensing Team Leader circulated to Members a copy of a
recent press article.

The Licence Holder presented his case and responded to questions from Members
of the Sub-Committee.

Members of the Sub-Committee left to deliberate in private at 10.25 am.
After reconvening at 10.50 am, the Chair delivered the Sub-Committee’s decision.
Resolved: That the Licence Holder be issued with a written warning for a 3 month

period and any further issues within this time he be immediately up in front of the
Sub-Committee.



